
Sunday Morning                                    May 26, 2019      

Worship                                                                  10:30 a.m. 
 

 

Gathering 

Welcome / Announcements / Sharing   
 

Prelude:    “God of Our Fathers”         arr. Tedd Smith, Don Hustad 

 Phil Thornbery, piano; Christine Baird, organ 

 

*Opening Song:              “America, the Beautiful”                    418     

             
Offerings   
Ministry of Music:    “There Is a Happy Place”     Douglas Wagner      

 

*Prayer and the Lord’s Prayer                                          

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name, thy kingdom come, thy 
will be done, on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day our daily bread; and 
forgive us our debts as we forgive our debtors; and lead us not into temptation, 
but deliver us from evil. For thine is the kingdom and the power and the glory 
forever.  Amen.          
 

Offertory:                        “Thy Word”                Michael W. Smith 

            Sanctuary Choir 
                    

Sharing God’s Word                           

 

Children’s Message      Beth Daly 

 

* Worship Song:                   “So Will I”            Words on Screen                           

 

Scripture:    Romans 5: 1-11                                               Susan Wright 

 

Sermon:       “Just As If I Had Never Sinned”   Rev. K. Scott Robertson                 

 

Departing to Serve    
*Hymn of Invitation:   “Softly and Tenderly Jesus Is Calling”          441                           
 
Benediction:         “God of This City” (Chorus)          Words on Screen    
 

Postlude:    “God of Our Fathers”           arr. Mary McDonald     

*Congregation stands as able. 

 

Budgeted monies received:  $122,084.83 

Received 5/19 - $4,205.77                5/19 Worship Attendance: 129 
 

 

Today we will have a reception following morning worship to thank 

our Interim Choir Director, Nina Markle, for her service to the 

church these past 5 months.  Please be sure to be here and thank her.  

There will be a basket for Thank you cards.   

 

Congregational meeting, Sunday, June 2, after worship, to vote on 

the proposed changes to the Constitution and also to vote on the 

members nominated for the nominating committee and decide their 

chairperson.  Please be in attendance, this is an important meeting in 

the life of the church. Copies of the proposed changes to the 

Constitution are available at the Welcome Center. 

 
Pastor Scotty will be going to Cuba to study and meet with Pastors 

along with his Doctoral cohort on June 3-7. He will do a presentation 

on his trip after worship on July 7. 

  

Graduate Sunday is June 9 and the graduates will be recognized 

during worship.  Please inform the church office with the names of 

family members who will be graduating this year ASAP.  You may 

call 513-423-5721, or email, secretary@fbcmiddletown.org the 

information. 

 

C-A-M-P 
It’s not too late to get a registration form for Camp Kirkwood AND 

it’s not too early to turn forms in!!!  Beth is mailing the forms June 2.  

See Beth Daly, Kadie Henry or Kathy Adkins for registration forms. 

 
Youth to ArkEncounter on June 2.  See Joni for permission slip and 

to sign up.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week at First 
 

Today, May 26 
9 a.m. Prayer 

9:15 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship  

After worship – Reception 

honoring Nina Markle 

7 p.m. ABY 
 

 

Monday, May 27 

Memorial Day 

Church Office and  

Day Care Closed 

 

Tuesday, May 28 

9 a.m.Rev It Up aerobics 

6:30 p.m. Boards meet 

7 p.m. Boy Scouts 
 

 

Wednesday, May 29 

10 a.m. Yoga 

4 p.m. Staff Support 

6 p.m. Bible Study 
 

 

Thursday, May 30 

9 a.m. Rev It Up aerobics 

10:15 a.m. Tai Chi 

6:30 p.m. Friendship Circle 

7:30 p.m. AA mtg. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:secretary@fbcmiddletown.org


Serving Among Us Today 
Senior Pastor:             Rev. K. Scott Robertson                                              

Director of Music/Organist:             Christine Baird 

Interim Sanctuary Choir Director:                                                   Nina Markle            

Children’s Church Teacher:                                                            Kadie Henry 

Greeters:                                         Tom and Terri Henry                                                                                            

Deacons Greeters:                                   Rosy Burchett, Celeste Scheibert 

Video Technicians:                Wyatt Krause, Mark Dunaway 

Audio Technicians:                                                      Ron Cobb, Ryan Krause                

Head Usher:                               Dave Adams, Charles Selby 

 

We’ve Done It Again!!   Thanks to your generosity, we have again 

raised over $1,000 for one of our foreign mission trips.  You supported 

me when I made cards for the Thailand Trip and now you have come 

through with support for the Puerto Rican trip!!!  This is a wonderful 

church family and I am proud to be a part of it!     Now I am going to 

change my direction to a mission in Middletown.  During the summer, 

Kingswell Ministries in downtown Middletown will be offering a 

summer day camp to 50 children.  There are kids here in town who 

need a good summer.  It will be for 6 weeks and gives them a chance to 

enjoy and learn.  The cost is $100 per child for the entire summer.  

$5,000 is a small investment in 50 kids lives.  I want to be a part of that 

and have decided this is where my donations from the cards will go.  If 

you can help beyond that and would like to have a record of your 

donation, please make your check payable to Kingswell Ministries and 

get it to me.  Again, you are the best!    Thanks, Sandi Gillum     513-
571-8311 
 

 

Join us for a fun night of Painting and Fellowship!  Tuesday, June 

11 at 6:30 p.m.  Cost is $20 for a “Summer on the Farm” 16X20inch 

canvas painting. Pre-register with Sandi Gillum or Kristen Adkins at 

the table in the narthex. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Baptist Church 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Mission Middletown 2019 
 

 

Rev. K. Scott Robertson, Senior Pastor 
4500 Riverview Avenue  

Middletown, Ohio 45042 

513-423-5721 

513-649-8153 – FAX 

513-423-5511 – Day Care Center 

Website:  www.fbcmiddletown.org 
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Coming Soon 
 

June 2 

Prayer 

Sunday School 

Worship 

Congregational meeting 

Youth to ArkEncounter 
 

June 3 

Health Ministry 

Yoga 

Basketball 

 

June 4 

Rev It Up aerobics 

Cub & Boy Scouts 
 

June 5 

Yoga 

Bible Study 
 

June 6 

Rev It Up aerobics 

Tai Chi 

AA mtg. 

 

June 8 

Ethel Naudin Circle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


